
Notice of Request for Proposal to Lease Six Well and Sprinkler Irrigated Small Grain Quarters 

Subdistrict No. 4 of the Rio Grande Water Conservation District is seeking proposals to lease six quarters 

north of Moffat, with options for renewal. The fields can be leased in groups of two or larger. Proposals 

for annual crops will be accepted, with the goal of the lease being to maintain soil health and stability. 

Each field is subject to a 180 acre-foot pumping limitation. The fields are being leased as they are, any 

soil or dirt work needed will be the responsibility of the lessee. Lessee will be responsible for subdistrict 

fees, utilities, and the first $2,000.00 of repairs per season. For questions, further details, including a 

map, or to set up a time to view the quarters please contact Chris Ivers at 719-589-6301 or 

chris@rgwcd.org. Proposals will be accepted through January 19th, 2024, and may be submitted in 

person or by mail to 8805 Independence Way, Alamosa, CO, 81101, or by e-mail to chris@rgwcd.org.  


